

To all the citizens and friends of Bruceville-Eddy from Mayor Bass. 
We have been working on the sewer project for about 8 years. We have uncounted many roadblocks, problems, disappoints and surprises on the way.  The biggest surprise that recently hit us is the fact that we need much more money. 
We started out with the understanding that the 10.4 million dollars would get us a sewer system that would be connected to every existing house (about 630) and every business (almost 30) within the city limits. This amount would also include replacing every street in town that was torn up during construction. We are now told that it will cost 7-8 million more to complete everything. 
We were originally told that the sewer bill would be $35.00 per month, now it looks like the monthly bill may be around 65.00 per month, if we get another 45% grant. 
Your elected officials are now between a rock and a hard place. Please attend the city council meeting this Thursday, March 12, 2020 and express your thoughts and concerns. 
We desperately need this sewer for the future and prosperity for our town. If we don’t get sewer now, we may never get it. 
Please come to this meeting with positive thoughts and let’s have a calm, constructive meeting with community pride and harmony. 

_________________________________________
Mayor Connally Bass 
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